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To: Academic Affairs Division

From: Dr. Deidre Price, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs/College Provost

Subject: Academic Affairs Division End of Year Events Schedule for May 20, 2025  

Date: May 20, 2025

Good morning! I am writing to share this brief reminder of our division’s events today. Locations for
the dean and discipline meetings held today, May 20, are attached, and the times for these
meetings are listed below. Following these meetings, you are invited to attend a campus picnic to
enjoy time with colleagues as we near the finish line for spring semester.  

Dean Meetings:                          9:00-10:00 a.m.
Discipline Meetings:                 10:15-11:30 a.m.  
Campus Picnics:                        12:00-1:30 p.m.
  

As previously shared, the Academic Affairs Closing Meeting, which includes an update from me
as well as all three academic units, is available for on-demand viewing at this link. This can be
viewed starting today or anytime during Professional Week. We are pleased to close out the video
with the sharing of many of the accolades and recognitions provided by faculty, staff, and
administrators on the form we sent out this spring. Thank you for your contributions to help us
recognize the many incredible achievements of our students, faculty, and staff this past year.
As we join to celebrate another year of remarkable student success, we are also celebrating the
ways in which the Montgomery College team makes possible these success stories and memories
that students will last for a lifetime. Thank you again for all you do. 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tCjn_ZtPnoI

